240.63.11

December 27, 1976

William Friedman:

SUBJECT: "Moon Tree' Seedling

Enclosed are copies of information sheets and correspondence
with officials of the City of Buffalo in regard to a “Moon Tree"
geedling.

We have offered and they have accepted one seedling to be
delivered and planted in the Spring of 1977. When we receive a
planting date, we will arrange shipment and notify you of any
ceremonial activities. We would appreciate full publicity on
the occasion of the planting.

Very truly yours,

J. 0. Prestom, Director ’
Division of Lands and Forests
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